
 

 

 
10 November 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Politics Dinner  
 
The Politics Department is organising a dinner for all politics students at St Helen and  
St Katharine and Abingdon School which is taking place on Thursday 1 December from  
6–9pm in the Atrium at St Helen’s. The dress code will be confirmed via the politics dinner 
Teams group. There will be a two-course seated dinner preceded by a talk. The guest 
speakers for the evening will be Gaby Hinsliff, columnist for the Guardian and Lord Vaizey, 
member of the House of Lords, political commentator and former Minister of Culture. 
  
Please would you kindly complete the electronic response form by Monday 21 November to 
confirm that you are happy for your child to attend the event and for approximately £20/£25 
to be added to your school bill to cover the cost of this dinner.  
 
It is extremely important that we hold the very latest medical or dietary information on all our 
students, so if there are any amendments or additions, do please let the School know by 
emailing nurse@shsk.org.uk. If your daughter has an inhaler or other medication, please 
ensure that she brings it with her.  
 
If you have any questions about the dinner, please do not hesitate to contact me by email. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Laura Gribble 
Head of Politics 
lgribble@shsk.org.uk 
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